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25th April 2022 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Dear Parents/Guardians of Year 11 & Year 13 Students 
  
Year 11 & Year 13 School Meals 
 
As we are in Year 11’s and Year 13’s last term, please would you ensure that your child 
has sufficient funds in their ParentPay account to be able to purchase food at school; we 
will be unable to lend money and allow students go to into a debit balance from 
Tuesday 3rd May 2022.  We recognise how important it is to ensure that students are 
well fed and hydrated, but must emphasise the need for them to have sufficient funds in 
their account to allow this to happen. 
  
If you child’s account is currently in a negative balance, please can you ensure that this 
is cleared immediately. 
 
Many thanks and kind regards 

 
Mr Hooper 

Deputy Headteacher 
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